
Inspection of HSC images after vacuum leak accident on Aug 3, 2023
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� HSC’s CCD dewar experienced a vacuum leak accident when vacuuming was restarted after HSC
was installed into POpt2 at the TUE floor on August 3, 2023.

� Comparing the domeflat images between the consecutive two HSC runs in June and August, no
changes were seen in all CCDs except for the four ones with DET-ID = 040, 041, 042, and 065.

� A shadow spot previously located on CCD #042 was likely to move to CCD #040.
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